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Year 3 Visit to Jarrow Hall 
Wednesday 11th June 2025. 

 
In the summer term, children in Year 3 will be going on a visit to Jarrow Hall.  On this 
educational visit the children will be learning about how the Anglo Saxons lived as well as 
taking part in two workshops to supplement the term’s History topic. 
Please read the information in the table below about what children will need on the day. 
 

Class & Date Year 3 – Mrs Coyle’s and Miss Watt’s classes 
Wednesday 11th June 2025 

Time/Duration Leaving School at 9am; Pupils will be back in school for 3.15pm – 
please note if the bus is late we will update parents via 
Twitter/text message. 

Venue Jarrow Hall Anglo-Saxon Farm & Village 

Packed lunch required? Yes – please remember we have a no nut policy for lunches 

Clothing to be worn 
 
 

Children are asked to wear old jogging bottoms and either wellies 
or sturdy outdoor shoes.  They will need to wear a school jumper.  
Children will also need to take a rain coat as they will be outside 
and may need sun hats and sunscreen depending on the weather. 

Cost The cost for this visit is £20 per pupil and £10 for those children 
eligible for Free School Meals. 

 
The school holds a Parental Consent (EV4) Form for all visits.  Please inform us of any changes 
to details. 
 
Please make payment via your Arbor account no later than Friday 6th June 2024.  
 


